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BY EMAIL 

May 6, 2025 

To:      All Licensed Electricity Distributors 
 All Participants in Consultation EB-2024-0092 
 All Other Interested Parties  

On April 17, 2025, the OEB issued a Notice of Proposal to amend the Distribution 
System Code to establish a Capacity Allocation Model. In the Notice, the OEB invited 
stakeholders to provide feedback on the proposal by May 9, 2025. 

Several stakeholders have requested an extension for submitting written comments. 
The OEB is therefore extending the date for stakeholder written comments on the 
Notice to May 16, 2025. However, the OEB encourages parties to file their written 
comments earlier, if possible.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

https://engagewithus.oeb.ca/system-expansion-for-housing-developments-consultation/news_feed/notice-of-proposal-to-amend-the-distribution-system-code-3
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